
 
 
 

We are pleased to inform you that your concerns 
regarding the cash ordering cut-off times have been 
heard.  The cut-off times when placing cash orders 
through the vendor portals will not change. 
 
Please call your Relationship Manager or Division C if you 
have any questions. 
 
Vendor Portals; Dunbar, Loomis, Rapid  
 


